
Planning Committee Report No. 10 
Meeting of September 14, 2015 

 
 

To The Council of the City of Peterborough, for consideration at its 
meeting held September 28, 2015 
 

The Planning Committee, as a result of its meeting held on September 
14, 2015 recommends as follows:  
 

1. Public Meeting Under the Planning Act 
Manager, Planning Division  
Report PLPD15-047 
200 St. Luke’s Avenue 

 
That Report PLPD15-047, 200 St. Luke’s Avenue be deferred at the request of 
the applicant. 

 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
Councillor Parnell 
Chair  
September 14, 2015 


